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From: mike edwards 
Sent: 10 December 2022 12:33
To: Planning Policy
Subject: new houses

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Dear sir 

I strongly object to you building new houses to the north east of exmouth. the building of new houses at 
Goodmore Farm is bad enough and as I live on hulham rd the road is already a race track for the idiots that 
use it.About time the police got here with their cameras. 

regards 


